
 

Buzzy Bees 1 & 2 

February 2024 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are almost two months into the new year and I hope it is off to a good start for all of our 

families. Thank you parents for your kindness and generosity during the Christmas season, I feel 

truly blessed! As I mentioned in our January newsletter, your children are learning and growing 

in their knowledge. We are working towards Kindergarten readiness which means applying 

everything we have been learning and practicing. Thank you parents for being so diligent with 

homework; taking what we learn in class and practicing it at home helps greatly with retention. 

This month our Core Value is Love. We will also be traveling to Italy! Our themes this month are 

Community Helpers, Love & Friendship, Lent, & Dr. Seuss. Our letters of study are O, E, U, & R, 

along with numbers 12, 13, 14, & 15. In Religion we will be learning how to become closer to 

God and what this means to each one of us. 

On Valentine’s Day the Buzzy Bees will exchange valentines. Please plan on bringing a total of 

14 valentines for the two classes combined. You do not need to address them, just who they 

are from. We will exchange them in class. Thank you. 

*Kindness Gotchas for the month of January: Thank you Andrew for always being willing to help 

another friend clean up. Thank you Andrew! Thank you Luis for helping another friend when 

they needed help with their backpack. Thank you Luis! 

Blessings with love and friendship, 

Ms. Fitts 

Important Dates to Remember: 

Jan. 28th-Feb. 2nd Catholic Schools Week                                                                 Feb. 2nd Grandparents Day; HALF DAY; 11:55 p/up 

Feb. 7th HALF DAY; 11:55 p/up; Staff In-service                                                     Feb. 19th President’s Day; NO SCHOOL 

Feb 20 -23 Buzzy Bees Parent/Teacher Conferences                                                                                                


